
Notice of Public Meeting

On May 23, 2022 at 8:15 a.m., a meeting conducted at Chester-East Lincoln (1300
1500th Street in Lincoln) will be held.  The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss the
district’s plans for providing special education services to students with disabilities who
attend private schools and home schools within the district for the 2022-2 school year. If
you are the parent of a home-schooled student who has been or may be identified with a
disability and you reside within the boundaries of Chester-East Lincoln CCSD #61, you
are urged to attend. If you have further questions pertaining to this meeting, please
contact Mrs. Laura Irwin, Superintendent, at 217-732-4136.


